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Enrollment: He and VP Drew continue to work with VPI Grimes-Hillman on her 

initiative to bring in advisors on how faculty and management can work together 

to increase the efficiency and the size of college enrollment. They will be meeting 

Thursday to further develop this proposal. 

COVID & Teaching: Will be a standing item on the Senate agenda for the first half 

of this semester. 

Flex Day: Is coming on Feb. 24 and the Flex Committee hopes to have the Flex 

program published and posted on the portal page this week.  

 

Vice President’s Report – Rendell Drew:  

Faculty Handbook: He is following up with the Faculty Handbook subcommittee, 

and the next step is to contact VPI Michelle Grimes-Hillman to come up with 

some strategies. The Senate is only going to focus on the faculty purview aspect.  

Senator-at-Large: The Academic Senate has two Senator-at-large positions 

available. The call will go out today. The responses will be received by next week 

on Monday. In two weeks, the candidates will have the opportunity to introduce 

themselves at the Senate meeting, then the Senate will vote to elect the two new 

senators.  

 

B. Guided Pathways ð Senator Alabi reported that during intersession they had a summit 

with Program Review and IE. They participated in a training with department chairs. They 

have been trying to break down silos and do a college transformation and part of that is 

integrating Guided Pathways into Program Review. 
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F. Transparency Committee Report ð President Gordon stated that the Transparency 

Committee (TC) is unique to the OCC Academic Senate, as it is delegated the oversight 

under the 10+1. It was founded in response to an accrediting sanction on the college 

years ago where the management of OCC at the 



 

 

Trustees. All three college Academic Senate representatives and the CCCD HR 

representative voted to abstain on this item during voting because 







 



 


